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It is time for the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) to follow through on its duty to assess
individual “inert” ingredients used in organic production. The first step must be the immediate
publication in the Federal Register of all “inerts” known to be used in organic production, with a
request that registrants of products approved for use in organic production to notify AMS if their
products contain other “inert” ingredients.USDA must allocate resources needed to review
substances that are identified.Thank you,Shawn Johnson


